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Dear Doctor/Administrator,

This letter of introduction is to make you aware of my new practice in your area. I am a board-certified specialist in Female Pelvic Medicine and Reconstructive Surgery (FPMRS), offering a variety of services in the area of women’s health. Female Pelvic Medicine and Reconstructive Surgery focuses on a variety of female-centered health conditions including urinary and fecal incontinence, pelvic organ prolapse, and voiding dysfunction, as well as anatomic injuries including vesico and rectovaginal fistulas and urethral diverticulae. We offer both surgical and non-surgical options for treatment of these conditions. In addition, we are familiar with the management of urinary tract conditions such as overactive bladder, recurrent urinary tract infections and painful bladder syndrome.

We provide a variety of in-office services including multi-channel urodynamic testing, cystoscopy, posterior tibial and sacral nerve stimulation and bladder Botox injections. 

We would be more than happy to facilitate seeing any of your patients with these conditions. We are also available for consultation to aid you in your management of these same patients. 

Included in this packet are a variety of physician and patient-centered documents to provide you with additional information about our practice and services. I would be more than happy to visit with you and your partners to discuss my services in more detail. I would also be happy to speak with you directly should you have any questions about our practice.

Warmest regards,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Your Name
Your Institution | Street Address | City, State ZIP | Phone | Email | Website
